Holt, Nia

=
From: Gordon Bramel <g_bramel@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 3:.09 PM
To: Holt, Nia
Subject: 944 Brent Street Variance

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe

Hello,

| am emailing about 944 Brent Street property. The site plan submitted does not reflect the half built addition that
currently stands. The unprofessional contractors who have dumped debris in the right of ways (Brent Street and
Highland Ave) are continuing to submit inaccurate plans to Louisville Metro. Please take everything they say with a grain
of salt.

Please see the attach photos to see where the actual addition is located.



Thank you for your time and review.
-Gordon Bramel

Sent from my iPhone
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